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Monday was the 100th day of school.   Grades Nursery to 3 celebrated
by dressing up.   Kindergarten dressed like they were 100 years old.

Students enjoyed the After School Valentine's Party!   Everyone had a good time.  Be on the
look out for our Easter themed After School Party next month,

On
Wednesday,

Students
attended Mass
and received
their Ashes.

On Thursday,
Grades 4-8

participated in
Stations of the

Cross.
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Students participated in Acts of Kindness Week. Positive statement stickers were seen at our

local Starbucks today. Mrs. Tronsor had students write Valentine’s Day cards for senior
citizens. Ms. Tomaselli discussed how we can be kind to ourselves. Mrs. Lombardo taught her

students about being good friends by exchanging friendship bracelets.

Congratulations to our Math Bee contestants in grades 3-5. They all did a
great job.  Special congratulations to Derek who will represent us at the
Borough contest and Liam who came in 2nd and will be the alternate.  


